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Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

Home Learning Challenge 

 

This week the children have been learning about big and 
small. Ask your child at home to compare their big and 

small toys. Can they say which toy is big and which toy is 
small? 

Story of the Week 

This week we have been continuing with the story called 
Peace at Last. The children have been recognising and 
copying the different sounds Mr Bear could hear in the 

story. They also practised their pre-writing skills by 
designing a pair of pyjamas for Mr Bear by making 

different patterns, using lines and circles.  

 
 

This week the children have also been learing about big and 
small. The children were amazing at sorting and comparing 

big and small items for the bears.  

 
 

We also have been developing our baking skills and made 
some very delicious Sleeping Bear pastries. These were 

delicious!  

 

Rhyme of the Week 
 

This week we have enjoyed singing lots of nursery rhymes. 
Our favourite this week has been “Hickory Dickory Dock”. 
See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at home too! 

Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Hickory Dickory dock - BBC Teach 
Hickory Dickory Dock 

 

 

Hickory Dickory dock, 
The mouse ran up the clock, 

The clock struck one 
The mouse ran down, 
Hickory Dickory dock. 

 Home Reading Books 

 

 Just a reminder that your child needs to have a 
book bag to take their Home Reading book home. 

These are given out on Fridays and need to be 
returned by the following Thursday. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


